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1 message

Jodi Cohn <jodi2010@gmail.com> Wed, Jul 13, 2016 at 9:00 PM

To: william.lamborn@lacity.org

Hello Mr. Lamborn.
I am writing to ask you to advocate for the Litton savings building at Sunset and Crescent Heights. The building is in good

condition, is part of our cultural heritage and could easily be worked into the proposed design for a larger building. Please
consider presening it. Thank you for your consideration.
Jodi Cohn, Los Angeles
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